
Updated: January 1, 2024 
 

 
 

Hazing Report 
 
Cedarville University is committed to the values of Love for God, Love for Others, Integrity in 
Conduct, and Excellence in Effort. Consistent with these values, the University takes seriously 
the cultivation of a community that fosters social connections that will result in the growth of our 
students. Therefore, reports of hazing are promptly investigated and addressed. Ohio Law 
requires universities to provide a report of hazing violations for the past five years. This report is 
updated bi-annually. 
 
The following organizations received sanctions for incidences of hazing in the corresponding 
academic year. 
 
 
2023-1/1/2024 
 

None 
 
2022-23 
 

None 
 
2021-22 
 

None 
 
2020-21 
 

None 
 
2019-20 
 
 None 
 
2018-19 
 

None 


